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Pastor Rob Renberg 

   The Paul Family Bluegrass band is a family of seven that operates a 
12,000 tap, 260 acre maple syrup farm in Michigan's Upper Peninsula.  
Before the Fall & Winter Season returns and their “farming” season,  
the Paul family have loaded up into their 45' tour bus for a music tour 
through  Their primary focus is towards encouraging families and  
individuals though music. 

   With an ear towards traditional Gospel and Appalachian bluegrass  
music, the widely acclaimed Paul Family purposefully and skillfully blend 
together six acoustic stringed instruments combined with tasteful  
harmonies resulting in a sound and performance that only a family can 
deliver. A wide range of music styling of traditional, contemporary and 
even real country music has a profound influence on the overall sound of 
The Paul Family Bluegrass Band. 

   Featuring a mix of Gospel, originals, traditional and modern bluegrass 
songs, the Paul family is equally as comfortable at bluegrass festivals, as 
they are at churches and community events. Paul Family Bluegrass can 
be found performing almost anywhere as they travel annually across 
America while performing up to a hundred concerts annually. This multi-
talented family band is coming to Anchor Point Bible Church on Sunday, 
September 24 as well as some other venues in West Michigan. The  
family's love for the Lord is evident in all they do and is easily noticeable 
in their music, stage presence and audience interaction. 

  APBC welcomes the Paul Family Bluegrass Band for the Sunday, Sept.24th 
morning worship service at 10:00 a.m. and invite you for this fun and  
inspirational concert as we share God’s love and truth from His Word in 
song and spoken word.  You will leave feeling encouraged, enlightened, 
empowered, and emboldened. 

To learn more about the Paul Family visit www.paulfamilybluegrass.com 

Sunday  

September 24 
10 am service 

Anchor Point Bible Church 

635 Seminole Rd 

Norton shores mi 

Bring your “nice” items (no JUNK please!) to church for pricing. 

http://www.paulfamilybluegrass.com/


 

THE BOOK of ACTS 
 Law  Grace 

All ladies are welcome!  There is no cost!   
Also, there is no childcare, so recruit those dads, grandpas, 

or favorite teen.  You will need your Bible and  
a pen or pencil and also a binder or folder to hold your dis-

cussion questions and any handouts for the lessons.   
If you have any questions, contact Amy Renberg at 

amyrenberg@sbcglobal.net. or (231) 747-0497. 
Come and join us for a great year of study and fellowship! 

 

genesis Greats 

a study of the grand characters of the book  
of genesis & life lessons for men today 

1st & 3rd  Tuesdays  from  6:30—7:30 p.m. 

Begins October 2nd   (thru april 2024) 

Bible Study  

mailto:amyrenberg@sbcglobal.net

